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Knolwles

I think light pollution should be more important on Camden than it is and this would be a prime example of this.

It would be very good if Camden could start taking it seriously.

Led lighting is very obtrusive and this large display is not suited to this area especially beside the park 

entrance.

I object to this planning application .
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